
General Committee Meeting Thursday June 15th 1933. 

 

Present: Jas Kershaw in the Chair.  

Messrs W H Andrew, R Wood, E S Jones, H L Boardman, G Robson, F Moss, E Raines 

and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held May 11th were read and adopted. 

 

The following: - duly nominated and seconded were passed for Membership by 

ballot: - Mr W L Hall and Mr F McCarthy, Mrs Sargent. Mrs Heap and Mrs Askew Jr full 

members, and Miss A M Wright, Junior Member. 

 

The resignation of Dr Gladys M Brice was accepted. 

 

A letter from Mr Arthur Lees, Solicitor in reference to the loan of £10 by the late E 

Entwistle was read and the Secretary stated that the loan was paid off in 1925. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - Baxendale & Co 1/8/6, 

Herbert Ellis 1/16/-, Williamson & Ball 8/9, J W Hall 1/11/8, and 15/6, Insurance 

excess premium Employers Liability 12/9, Fire Insurance 2/1/9. Total £8-14-11. 

 

The question of trespass by members of Rose Hill Tennis Club was mentioned and it 

was decided to leave the matter with the Secretary.  

 

The suggestion in the Suggestion Book signed by a number of members asking for 

200 yard distance markers at long holes was considered and the following reply was 

drafted and approved. If the idea of this suggestion is that 200 yard marks be placed 

at all holes over this length in order to help the golfer in making his next shot, the 

Committee consider that this adventitious aid to play is not in the spirit of the game. 

If the idea is to allow the golfer to gauge the average length of his drive as a matter 

of interest to him, then the Committee is quite willing to place such marks on the 2nd 

4th 14th and 15th and 18th fairways and propose to do so. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were taken as read. 

 

Several matters in connection with the Open Mixed Competition were discussed and 

it was decided that the Captain, Secretary and two ladies purchase the prizes. 

 

Jas Kershaw 

13/7/33. 


